
420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PO Box 389 
Moultonborough, NH 03254 

Telephone: 603-476-2348, Fax: 603-476-2721 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm 

Via Electronic Service Only 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
c/o ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite I 0 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

Re: Lakes Region Water Company 
Petition for Approval of Long-Term Debt 

Dear Mr. Goldner 

December 16, 2022 

Enclosed please find submitted herewith a Petition for Approval of Long-Term Debt 
together with the Testimonies of Thomas Mason and Stephen P. St. Cyr and financial schedules 
on behalf of Lakes Region Water Company ("LRWC" or "Company"). 

LRWC respectfully requests authority to borrow a total of $862,080 from CoBank. The 
funds will be used to develop new well source at the Paradise Shores water system. 

If you, the Commissioners, the Commission's staff and/or the NHDOE have any 
questions or comments, or need additional information, please contact me directly at 603-476-
2348. 

CC: Tom Mason 
Stephen P. St. Cyr 

iJ]i~ 
Leah Valladares 
Utility Manager 


